OPSTF Report to ROS
The OPSTF held meetings on April 19 and May 7.  Both meetings were well attended.  The Task Force continues to discuss three issues:  1) Appropriate Load Levels, 2) Generator Unit Unavailability, and 3) Autotransformer Unavailability.  The Task Force is making good progress and expects to have a proposal ready for ROS review regarding one or more of these issues at the June 14 meeting.
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